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October 5, 2012 

 

Federal Communications Commission                                                               

Office of Engineering and Technology 

Equipment Authorization Division 

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

Subject: Approval of  FCC ID: H9P2090 

 

 

To the Commission, 

 

This device was originally approved in 2009 with the approval being done by verifying existing 

approved collocated radio modules were compliant.   

 

In an effort to reclaim label real-estate necessary for markings required by other countries; it is 

Motorola’s desire to have the product certified under a single id.   

 

No changes or modifications have been made to the design since its introduction.  The original test 

results continue to represent the operation of this device. 

                   

 
Respectfully, 

 

Mark S. Luksich 

DMTS, Regulatory Engineering 

631-738-5134 

mark.luksich@motorolasolutions.com 
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